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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

Thank you to everyone who attended the parent-teacher meetings this week. Many of you stopped to chat to the
Wellbeing in Mind team, who had their stall in the main hallway along with the Pupil Support Team and SLT. We hope
those of you who had a chance to stop and look over the resources available found this useful. 

Miss Sawyer is recovering well from her operation and all being well will be back in school next week on a phased
return, she then hopes to return back full time after the Easter holidays. We are all very much looking forward to
welcoming her back.

This half term has flown by and we are very swiftly approaching the Easter holidays. Just a reminder to you all that
we break up at the usual time on the last day of term. 
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Wednesday 20th March: PTA Bake-Off
Friday 22nd March: School closes for Easter holiday
Monday 8th April: School opens for Summer Term 1
Friday 12th April: Staff Training Day
Friday 19th April: PTA Speed Quiz
Friday 5th July: PTA Summer Fair
 

P T A  B A K E  O F F !  -  W E D N E S D A Y  2 0 T H  M A R C H  

Next Wednesday is our annual PTA Bake off and  we would like to invite children to
create a set of individual cakes or bakes (please write your name and  ingredients on
your box, and remember NO NUTS). 

There will be prizes for the best KS1, KS2, ‘Free From’ or Easter Themed bake, which
will be announced in the Easter Assembly.

Please bring your creations to  the hall in the morning. The bakes will then be judged
then everyone will have the opportunity to buy one at break time for £1. 


